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City Clerk December Monthly Report 

 

Happy New Year! So far everything has been going smoothly at the office. I’ve been 

keeping busy with our files, resolution and Muni code binders. Setting up meetings and 

completing meeting minutes. Posted the Adopt an Elder Program, we haven’t had too 

many participants sign up, as many as last year so hopefully we will have a few more 

participants sign up. Other than that, everything is going well.  

 

Morgan Simeon 
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